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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 15:46

To: wastecomments

Subject: Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear DCCAE,

I'sincerely welcome the introduction of the Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland.

I agree with the centralised model proposed.

I believe the deposit per container should be 0.20c - 0.50c per container. The final chosen amount should be

the same for all containers to simplify communications and there should be an option when returning to
donate to a charity fund.

Kind Regards,

i

P.S. Please click HERE to send me feedback.
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